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31 May 2022 

Delayed publication of annual accounts 

 

Reference is made to the announcement published on 30 April 2022 whereby Sand Hill 

Petroleum B.V. (the "Company") announced that the publication of its annual accounts 

for the financial year 2021 would be delayed due to the conclusion of a pending change 

of control transaction.  

Given that the change of control transaction is still pending the Company currently 

expects to publish its annual accounts for 2021 on or before 30 June 2022. If there is 

any further delay, the Company will notify the market accordingly. 
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